
 

 

 

 

 

Rome, 29 January 2015 

 

     

   To the Superiors of Our Circumscriptions 

   and of Our Communities Dependent 

   on the General Government 

 

 

 

Object: Video Contest: Daughters of St. Paul: 100 Years for the Gospel in the Realm 

             of Communications 

 

Dearest Sisters, 

Attached is the announcement of a contest open to all the members of our Institute. Please 

invite the sisters of your circumscription to participate in it, especially those who are adept in the 

use of digital technologies. 

This contest offers us the chance to revive the gift we have received and above all rediscover 

the biblical-catechetical dimension of our mission, which has characterized the vocational identity 

of the Daughters of St. Paul from our beginnings up to today. 

It will also be a chance to take advantage of the different skills of our sisters by affording all 

our circumscriptions the opportunity to use material that could be helpful to us in celebrating our 

Centenary Year.  

We look forward to receiving the fruit of your creativity and inventiveness. Please send your 

circumscription’s contributions to the sisters of SICOM, as requested in the attachment. 

Warmest best wishes to all of you. With deep affection, 
 

 

 

 

 

        Sr. Anna Maria Parenzan 

             Superior General 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment: Announcement of Video Contest 


